
ParentMail Email regarding Non-Uniform Day  

On Friday 23rd June 2023 

Sent 22 June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
On Friday 23rd June, the PE department is hosting a Non-Uniform Day, where students can come into 
School dressed as their favourite sports star. They could wear their favourite sports team top, 
impersonate their idols or wear sports clothing that will allow them to take part in sporting activities on 
the day. We are encouraging all students and staff that participate to donate through the Youth Sport 
Trust JustGiving campaign page...www.justgiving.com/campaign/NSSW2023 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 
 

 

http://www.justgiving.com/campaign/NSSW2023

